
And whatever you do, do it heartily, as to the Lord and not to men, 

knowing that from the Lord you will receive the reward of the inher-

itance; for you serve the Lord Christ. 

Colossians 3:23-24 NKJV 
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“Train up a child in the way he should go: and when he is old, he will not depart from it. ' (Prov. 22:6.) 

Is it the Means or the End Result Which is Most Important? 

The Grade 6s contemplated this question this week.  The overwhelming feeling amongst 

the children was that the person  who comes first is the winner.  This is a very common 

view in our modern society where we strive to be first or the ‘best’. 

While not taking anything away from the achievements of the person who comes first, I 

would suggest that there are often many winners.  A winner at Lendy Park is someone de-

fined by the way a child played, prepared and worked, irrespective of their placing.    

He or she who comes first in class or a race or a contest may not be a winner even if they 

came first; the effort, determination and the integrity with which they worked define the win-

ners. 

Next Week 

Monday  23rdh October  

 Grade 6 to Gosho Park 

 

Tuesday 24th October  

 CHISZ Computer Examination 

 

Friday 27th October  

 Grade 3 Careers Day 

 No Harare Bus as children stay for the fun day. 

 

Saturday 28th October  

 Parents’ Association Fun Day 

Merit Awards 
Grade 1 

 Jamal Mariyano 
 Tawongaishe Mikazhu 
 Hayley Mutataguta 
  

Grade 2 

 Tadiwanashe Chisvo 
 Shaleen Gonde 
 James Makumbe 
 Angel Nhata 
 

Grade 3 
 Elaine Herema 
 Taonga Kadhani 
 Emily Munetsi 
 Takunda Siyawamwaya 

Grade 6 

 Matiparuva Masamvu 

 Arielle Ndoro 

 Tyrese Ngwenya 

 Tavonga Seremani 
      

Grade 7 

 Timothy Makomeke 

 Violet Phiri 

 Delight Tangayi 

 Anyalaah Washa  

Grade 4 

 Mervyn Gomba 

 Aisha Mabika 

 Semeia Masocha 

 Thapelo Shundure 
   

Grade 5 

Makanaka Chinhamu  
Makatendeka Mayere 
Tawananiswa Mbayo 
Mpho Moyo  
Michael Mugomba 

A BIG thank you to Mr. Paul Davis and Ru-

zawi School for the use of their tractor this 

last weekend to fertilise our fields.  It is 

greatly appreciated. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeVOjx4V1E02C1WydpxNU82YdVdYn0PDHK8WmK81kTHOVhz5g/viewform?usp=sf_link

